
   

         

 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Our year 5 pupils have been invited to take part in the year 5 Taster Day at Caldew 
School on Monday 24th June 2024, where they will take part in a selection of school 
activities. 
 
This is a full day event starting at 9.45 a.m. finishing at 2.00 p.m. and includes lunch.  
 
The children should wear their full school uniform. 
 
I need to ask you to transport your child to and from Caldew School on this day.   
Caldew school staff will meet the children in the reception area at Caldew School at 
9:35 a.m. You should collect your child from the reception area at 2:00 p.m.  
 
Should you have any queries then please do not hesitate to speak with me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

M Walker 
 
Mr M Walker 
Headteacher 
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18th June 2024 

Headteacher 

Mr Matthew Walker   

Inspiring you to be great 
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